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KORK-CD License Renewal Silent STA Exhibit 

 KORK-CD, FCC Facility ID No. 71079, Portland, OR (the “Station”) was silent once 
during the license period. 

 On March 18th, 2018, the station filed a silent STA, set to be silent on April 18th, 2018, 
because it had been issued an experimental authorization to transmit in ATSC 3.0 mode. Due to 
technical issues, the station could only transmit random data and it was wasteful to run the 
transmitters when no actual testing work could be done. The silent STA was filed at the request 
of the Video Division Staff. 

 The silent STA was extended August 14th, 2018 because after the Commission dismissed 
the experimental authorization renewal application for the Station, it authorized six months of 
silence to return to ATSC 1.0 format.  

 The station filed a resumption notice on February 2nd, 2019. 


